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February 14, 2005

<Return Address>
February 14, 2005
780 Third Ave., Ste. 2601
New York, NY 10017
Dear Senator Clinton
I am writing to ask that you ensure that the 2005 National Energy Bill drives investment and growth into renewable energy sources.

A low cost energy supply is crucial to our quality of life yet the current oil-driven approach is not  sustainable as has been shown by peoples' increasing concern over global warming and continuing political unrest in the Middle East. 

The 2005 National Energy Bill should advance the research and use of renewable fuels, such as solar and hydro, so that they provide an increasing percentage of the nation's electricity demand through means such as capital expenditure and tax incentives.

Additionally, standards should be set for energy efficiency among utilities, cars, trucks and appliances.

President Bush's approach, relying on the exploitation of the Arctic National Wildlife Refuge and the increased use of nuclear reactors is not the answer. Neither offer a long term solution and lead to
unmanageable pollution as well as presenting further opportunities for terrorist attacks. 

By promoting investment in renewable energy, the US would benefit in many ways including,

- Reduced reliance on foreign energy
- Reduced emissions of greenhouse gases
- An increase of skilled jobs
- Provide a long term, clean, energy supply

New York State has already shown considerable initiative in this area through organizations such as the NY State Energy Research and Development Authority (NYSERDA).With your leadership  we can develop these practices nationally to prevent further environmental degradation and continue to enjoy our standard of living.

Sincerely,
David
